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At its meeting on May 26, 2021, the Community Appearance Commission (CAC) reviewed 

the plans for the new boat storage building at Salem Lake. The Commission approved the 

comments and recommendations provided by the TAPR Committee as presented. Staff did 

not have any comments or recommendations. 

 

The TAPR Committee provided the following comments and recommendations: 

• The Committee is pleased with the simple, utilitarian design of the building and the 

neutral color that will blend in with the surroundings. 

• The Committee is pleased that the building is metal due to the longevity of the material. 

 

The draft minutes from the meeting are enclosed. Please be aware that any comments or 

recommendations provided are not requirements or conditions of approval. Thank you for 

working with the CAC on the review of the new boat storage building at Salem Lake. If 

you have any questions, please contact me at 336-747-7051. 

  

 

 


